
Tithes & Offerings Giving Options: 

• Place your tithe/offering in the Offering Box on the entrance table (offering 
envelopes are available in the pew chairs). 

• Etransfer your tithe/offering to treasurer@sutherlandevangelicalchurch.com 
(please leave a comment with your address if this is a first-time gift). 

• Automatic monthly withdrawals—contact our treasurer or the church office. 

 

SUNDAY, SEPT. 10
TH

 

Please note that our worship service will be held at Camp Kadesh, 

which means there is no service at SEC for this Sunday only. 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

TUESDAY, NOON: Prayer meeting in the Youth Wing. Everyone 

welcome! You can text your prayer request to Pastor Dale. 
 

WEDNESDAY, 9:30AM: Coffee Fellowship in our dining room. 

Everyone welcome. 
 

THURSDAY, 7-9PM: C&C Kick-Off 
 

FRIDAY, 7-9PM: Youth Kick-Off 
 

NEXT SUNDAY @ SEC 
9:30AM: Sunday School for ages 2 - 102!  

                   (Come early for pre-class coffee fellowship.) 
 

10:30AM: Worship Service 

COFFEE: Janice A.      PRELUDE: Amber     

 WORSHIP LEADER: Glen    USHERS: Ken & Darrell   

 OFFERING COUNTER: Russ   SOUND: Victoria     

 POWERPOINT: Veronica    LIVESTREAM: Tyler     

 MESSAGE: Pastor Dale – “Do Not Fear: God’s Protection is Real” 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

SEPT. 21, 7PM: Council meeting in the Board Room. 
 

SEPT. 23: SEC Community Garage Sale. Tables are available to rent for 

$10. If you have good quality (no junk please) items to donate to the SEC 

table or if you would like to book your own table, please contact the 

church office. 
 

OCT. 1: Fellowship Potluck Lunch 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEC NEWS 
Change of address for Jake and Mary Giesbrecht: 

334-120 LaRonge Road, Saskatoon, SK. S7K 7Z9 
 

Sutherland School Outreach: Thank you for your continued donations 

throughout the summer! We were able to drop off $800 

worth of gift cards to Sutherland School on the first day of 

school! To donate to this ongoing outreach mark your 

offering envelope or etransfer with “Sutherland School”.  
 

Our Benevolence Pantry is running low. Any non-perishable donation is 

appreciated but we especially could use cereal, 

canned fruit & soup. We do have limited space 

for perishable items in our freezer and those 

items are appreciated as well. Please drop off 

non-perishable items in the wooden box 

beside the mailboxes. Thank you for giving! 
 

From Pastor Adam: Serving in the church is a great way to grow in your 

faith, and to learn more about how God has gifted you to bless His people. 

If you would like to serve the youth of our church and assist in raising up 

these young lives for Jesus, Pastor Adam wants to sit down and talk with 

you to help you figure out how you could best fit.  

 

PRAYER CORNER: 

1. Church Family: Steve/Eva Regehr – Athoniel/Daigey Sarker, Ariel, 

Joshua – Alice Scherr, George Rathje, Nikolas Rathje – Wayne 

Senger 

2. Birthdays: Kinley Hamilton (Tuesday), Everly Neufeld (Tuesday) 

3. Prayer Requests: 

-Pray for Joan Ifield (Robin’s wife) who is recovering from a heart 

attack. 

-Pray for Agnes Peters as she works to regain strength. 

4. SEC: Pray for our Board of Christian Education: Kirsten Neufeld, 

Darlene Loewen, Janice Atkings, Mandi Letkeman, Adam Fehr. 
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